
   
 
  Special Meeting of the Burt Township Board   DRAFT 

                            Tuesday, February 18, 2025--   Community Center - 6:00 PM    
                                                                        

Attendance:  Jon Babbitt, Lori McShane, Sara Secrest, Tim Jenkins, and Paul Williams. 
Public Comments: none   
Agenda:  Motion by Secrest, second by Williams to approve agenda as written.  5 ayes. 
Unfinished Business:  
New Business: none 
2025/26 FISCAL YEAR RECOMMENDED BUDGET DISCUSSION: 
Quick review of the revised requested budget.  Overall increase in operating expenses and utilities per economic 
conditions.  Cost of living for the year 2025 was recorded at 2.5%.  Many projects to consider include, but are not 
limited to, donation to the chamber for fireworks, sidewalk replacement, new AED for resident deputy Paul, new 
turn out gear for four (4) firefighters, new 800 mghz radio for new brush truck, New kubota for DPW/Water, road 
improvements to Lowder Rd., mobimat walkway and boardwalk enhancements for disabled accessibility, fitness 
center improvements, bathhouse on the beach reopening, old coast guard boat dock property improvements, 
greenspace walkway engraving, water rate increases, land use and land split fees increased,  and marina 
improvements (with possible grant application).  Community center rental rates and procedures revised.   
Other:    
Public Comment:  Molly Tavenner asked about plans for the old Coast Guard Boat dock property.  
.  
Adjournment:  7:10 PM  Respectfully submitted February 24, 2025           Lori McShane, Clerk 


